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Request: 
 
Please can you provide me with the name and contact details of the manager in the 
council that is responsible for the Taxi Licensing. 
 
Response: 
 
The Council outsourced a number of its “back-office” services to Capita under a long-term 
contract that commenced on 1st November 2012.  The arrangement will last until 2022 but 
may be extended until 2027.  As such this service is provided for the Council by Capita, 
which is a private company and as such is exempt from the provisions of the Freedom of 
Information Act.  The information requested is not the Council’s information. 
 
The general enquiry line for taxi licensing is: (0191) 643 2175 
 


